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To: Parents / Guardians of 3rd, 4th, and 5th Graders 

From: Greg Parker, Principal 

Re: End of Grade (EOG) Testing / Summer School 

 

As you know, it is almost time for End of Grade Tests to be administered.  Please be reminded that students must score 
a 3, 4, or 5 to achieve a passing score.   Please help your child to do their very best on these important tests by helping 
them to get plenty of rest, making sure they eat a good breakfast, and being to school on time.  Testing at Hazelwood 
Elementary will follow the schedule listed below: 

    May 28th EOG Science (5th grade only) 

    June 2nd EOG Reading 

    June 3rd  EOG Math 

**Students with multiple test sessions will test on multiple days. 

************************************************************************************************** 

We were informed recently by the State Department of Public Instruction that students would be given a second 
opportunity to pass their EOG(s).  This opportunity would be preceded by two weeks of summer school to provide 
additional skill building prior to the second administration.   

Summer school will begin on Monday, June 15th and end on Friday, June 26th.  The hours of operation will be from 9:00 
a.m. to 12:00 p.m.    Summer school will be staffed by Hazelwood teachers and will be provided at NO COST to you.  
However, you will need to provide transportation to and from school each day.   

Your child’s teacher will contact you once testing scores are received to determine your child’s eligibility.  More specific 
details will be shared at that time.  If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the office. 
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